
Safeguarding 
 

Just a reminder to parents that we have a Parents 
Safeguarding page on our school website and this gives 
useful information and links regarding internet safety and 
parental guides.  
 

Friends of Springfield Co-Op Card 
 

Just a reminder that if you have a Co-Op card to please select 
Friends of Springfield as your chosen charity. Every time you 
spend money in store and swipe the card a percentage will 
go to raise funds for Friends of Springfield. 
 

6PF 
 

This week class 6PF have been busy working on our Asdan 
Everyday Living work by visiting the University campus to 
explore using cleaning products and equipment to help 
clean a bathroom and kitchen. 
We have also been learning to sort and recycle waste by 
using the recycling bins in the kitchen at the flat. 
We will be thinking about recycling for our assembly on 
Friday and the importance of this for our planet linked to 
new food recycling bins being delivered to houses in Crewe 
and Nantwich. 
We’re hoping that this project work can help us all to think 
about recycling at school, home and in the community. 

  

 
 
 

 
Springfield School 

 
  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our sixteenth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 100.00% 2JK 95.00% 3AO 98.00% 3NA 97.50% 

1JC 95.56% 2LB 94.74% 3AP 55.00% 3NH 100.00% 

1SR 97.50% 2MD 89.39% 3HM 76.67% 4AJ/HM 85.56% 

2AL 97.50% 1NP/KA 100.00% 3LC 86.00% 6EM 95.00% 

2CS 91.25% 2LW/HR 100.00% 3MW 90.91% 6PF 91.11% 

Next week at Springfield 
Monday 20th January 6EM Regular Walks 

6PF Supermarket visits 

Tuesday 21st January 6PF Garden Centre visits 
6EM Theatre project 

Wednesday 22nd January 6EM Shopping 
3LC Apollo Buckingham gymnastics 
6PF Apollo Buckingham visits 

Thursday 23rd January 2LB Horseriding 
3LC Travel Training/ Daily living skills / Road safety visits 

Friday 24th January 6EM swimming 

 

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 16 – 17th January 2020 

Whole school Attendance this week – 92.10% 

Information 
 

There is a website called changing places that will let 
you know where there are practical changing places for 
children and young people who need to lie down for 
their continence needs or require a hoist. There are 
quite a few in the area - four in Crewe and one in 
Nantwich.  See http://www.changing-places.org/ 
 
 

Free School Meals Application Process 
 

From 10th January 2020 parents and carers can apply 
online for Free School Meals (FSM) and get an 
immediate decision for their entitlement. The 
application is made through the same portal that the 
parent/carer applies for a school place and can be 
applied for at the same time. The FSM will begin once 
the school place has been confirmed and attendance 
has commenced. Details of FSM eligibility can be found 
at www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/fsm Alternatively, a 
telephone application can be made on 0300 123 5012 
Please note, no paper applications will be accepted 
after this date.  
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